
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 March 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honourable Jackie Trad MP 

Deputy Premier 

Treasurer and Minister for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Partnerships 

Member for South Brisbane 

PO Box 5326 

WEST END  QLD  4101 

 

 

 

Dear Deputy Premier 

 

 

Re: Proposed Development, 117 Victoria Street, West End (A004827228) 
 

Thank you for contacting me on 2 March 2018. I am considering the matter raised and a 

response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Graham Quirk 

LORD MAYOR 

 
Ref: LM00849-2018  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping Brisbane on the right track 


